
 

TGPA Yew Tree 

Wherretts Well Lane 

Solihull 

B91 2SD 

Monday 5th February 

Dear Mrs Turner, 

  PE lessons in your school are fun, exciting, and well lead and well equipped. 

Around the world some children are being forced to work and make equipment that 

we use in school. 

 70% of handstitched footballs are made in Pakistan and when people are 

playing with the footballs around the world children are making them. 

 We need to know where the equipment is made and buy fairtrade equipment, 

so people are being fair and make sure it’s not made by child labour. 

 Recently, we have been reading the book KICK by Mitch Jhonson the story is 

about a football mad boy called Budi who dreams of playing one of the greatest 

matches on earth but is stuck doing child labour across the world people are dreaming 

of being in a class like yours. 

 But fairtrade equipment will be more expensive but it is worth it because 

children are not making it in reality 152 children still work. 

 Around 7000 children are being forced into child labour and they are not able 

to do it because they don’t get treated fairly and don’t get paid well for it. 

Can you imagine children from your class being forced into child labour and 

working for hours and getting no education or health care? 

 Children are innocent and dreaming of being in your class and getting education 

and being treated fairly. Please support us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Autumn 

 


